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Farrow 
c/o Tammy Wray 

The Salvation Army 
Canada & Bermuda Territory 
Ontario Great Lakes Division 

Brantford Community and FamHy Services 

I 06 Earl Thompson Road 
PO Box 1177 
Ayr, ON NOB IEO 

Dear Tammy and Staff of Farrow: 

33 Diana Ave. 
Brantford, ON N3T OC2 
Church: 5 I 9-752-78 I 3 
Family Services: 519-752-7814 
www.SalvationAnnyBrantford.ca 

We are writing to thank you for your support of our efforts to meet the needs of families in our 
community. Some people make choices that change the lives of others, and you are certainly one 
of those people. Thank you! 

Your generous donation of 150 backpacks filled with supplies helped us to provide assistance for 
those community members in Brantford who, due to life circumstances, find it financially 
difficult to provide for their children as they go back to school. This year we had a goal to serve 
50 children, and we surpassed that by serving double the amount of our goal. We had an 
additional 58 children on the wait list and then assisted 42 more children in our community. It 
was such a wonderful feeling to be able to serve every family that needed the assistance this year 
by hosting our own Back to School program, so we thank you very much for your donations as 
every little bit counts. 

The Salvation Army could not do what we do without the generous support of a caring 
community. Thank you again for your generous support and we look forward to a continued 
relationship as we work together to serve the people of our communities. 

Sincerely, 
The Salvation Army Community & Family Services 

William Ratelband & Nicole Bouw 

William and Catherine Booth 
Founders 

Brian Peddle 
General 

Floyd Tidd 
Commissioner 
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